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The Psycho
It’s a unanimous decision! These pulse-pounding stories and more featuring Matt Groening’s beloved first
family of fun, the Simpsons, will have you rolling with the punchlines! Go the distance with the Simpson
family as they join everybody’s favorite moonraking megalomaniac, Hank Scorpio. for a globetrotting
adventure that will not only take you around the world but into orbit around the Earth. And when the
lovelorn losers of Springfield feel like throwing in the towel on romance, they pick themselves up off
the mat and get an adrenaline rush by living life to the extreme! And as if Homer wasn’t already a
glutton for punishment, watch him discover his killer instinct as he goes toe to toe with C. Montgomery
Burns!

Superman by Mark Millar
The New York Times bestselling BATMAN writer and artist team of Scott Snyder and Greg Capullo re-unite
in the epic event graphic novel DARK NIGHTS: METAL! The Dark Knight has uncovered one of the lost
mysteries of the universeone that could destroy the very fabric of the DC Universe! The dark corners of
reality that have never been seen till now! The Dark Multiverse is revealed in all its devastating
danger--a team of twisted, evil versions of Batman hellbent on destroying the DC Universe! With
appearances from heroes, villains and faces long forgotten, DARK NIGHTS: METAL will examine every choice
a hero doesn't take and every path they don't walk, and open up worlds that are forged by nightmares.
Together on a single title for an outstanding fifty issues, Snyder and Capullo's award-winning stories
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BATMAN VOL. 1: THE COURT OF OWLS, BATMAN VOL. 3: DEATH OF THE FAMILY and BATMAN VOL. 7: ENDGAME turned
generations of Batman fans into a global horde of Batman superfans. With DARK NIGHTS: METAL, Scott and
Greg will build on this strong foundation and broaden the scope of their storytelling to encompass the
full expanse of the DC Universe. Collects DARK NIGHTS: METAL #1-6.

Altitude 3954
Discover the incredible true story behind the most famous bank robbery of all time in this thrilling
graphic novel adaptation of Mark Lee Gardner’s award-winning book Shot All to Hell: Jesse James, The
Northfield Raid, and the Wild West’s Greatest Escape. Mark Lee Gardner’s award-winning book Shot All to
Hell follows Jesse James and his notorious gang of outlaws as they plan, carry out—and ultimately
bungle—the most famous bank robbery in Western history. Now fans of the James brothers and history buffs
can experience the bloody true story like never before with this deluxe hardcover graphic novel adapted
from the original book. In September 1876, the James-Younger Gang forced their way into Northfield,
Minnesota’s First National Bank—only to find themselves in a deadly battle against a horde of heroic
citizens intent on defending their town from the Missourian marauders. Featuring stunning artwork and an
exciting, faithful-to-the-novel script from Nate Olson and Gardner himself, Shot All to Hell: The
Graphic Novel offers comics fans a thrilling Western adventure featuring the most famous American outlaw
of all time.

Past Aways: Facedown in the Timestream
Before his groundbreaking work on such legendary titles as Superman: Red Son, The Authority, Civil War
and Wolverine: Old Man Logan, and his hit original titles Kick-Ass, Wanted and Kingsman: The Secret
Service, the New York Times best-selling writer Mark Millar tackled one of DCÕs greatest heroes:
Superman! This collection brings together timeless tales of the Man of Steel, from SupermanÕs good-bye
to Earth to Lois LaneÕs personal account of a life forever changed by the Big Blue Boy Scout. Explore
the heart of Superman, and the root of Lex LuthorÕs obsession with him, in stories from MillarÕs Eisnernominated run on Superman Adventures. Plus, reimagine the Man of Tomorrow, in a world where Detective
Harvey Dent undergoes a metamorphosis from man to Superman. Superman by Mark Millar features art by
Aluir Amancio (The Spirit), Georges Jeanty (Buffy the Vampire Slayer: Season Eight), Jackson Guice
(Superman: The Death of Superman), Mike Manley (Batman), Sean Phillips (Sleeper), Mike Wieringo (The
Flash) and more. Collects the greatest of MillarÕs earliest work on Superman: Team Superman #1, Tangent
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Comics: The Superman #1, Superman Adventures #19, #25-27, #30, #31, #36, #52 and stories from Superman
80-Page Giant #2 and DC One Million 80-Page Giant #1,000,000.

The Sex Lives of Siamese Twins
A young German Jewish filmmaker escapes the Nazi threat in Shanghai, where he is forced to adapt to a
new land and cope with familial loss through the magic of filmmaking.

Dark Nights: Metal: Deluxe Edition
Introducing the next book in the LITTLE EXPLORERS series, an interactive nonfiction series for curious
youngsters. With more than 30 flaps, UNDER THE SEA provides little ones with hands-on fun! UNDER THE SEA
is a lively introduction to all types of sea creatures, where children can lift the flaps to learn about
all types of amazing animals and the environment they live in. Young readers will be amazed as they find
out all about the coral reef, open ocean, endangered animals, shipwrecks, and much much more! This book
features over 30 sturdy flaps to lift, along with charming, kid-friendly artwork that introduces new
concepts and vocabulary in a simple and accessible way.

Juxtapoz Psychedelic
Softcover Edition of the first Prequel to the critically acclaimed Snowpiercer graphic
original artist Jean-Marc Rochette! The Snowpiercer saga continues with this brand new
artist Jean-Marc Rochette and Eisner nominated writer, Matz. Set before the extinction
the new ice age in which the Snowpiercer travels perpetually around the globe, witness
events that led to the need for and creation of the eponymous train.

novel, by
story by original
event that caused
the terrifying

Shot All to Hell
A brand new edition of the stunning graphic novel which inspired the movie Snowpiercer, starring Chris
Evans, and a new TV series, starring Jennifer Connelly and Hamilton's Daveed Diggs! The inspiration for
the highly-anticipated TBS TV series that airs Spring 2020, experience the original post-apocalyptic
world of Snowpiercer from creators Benjamin Legrand and the award-winning Jean-Marc Rochette! On a
future, frozen Earth, a train that never stops circumnavigates the globe. On board: all of humanity that
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could be saved from the great disaster that wrapped the planet in ice. It has long been thought that
Snowpiercer was the last bastion of human civilization but there is another train. Coursing through the
endless, wintry night, its occupants live in a constant state of terror that they will collide with the
train that went before From this second train emerges a small group of the passengers who are willing to
risk their lives in the deadly cold to explore what's left of our world.

Divinity
Showcases examples of psychadelic artwork from the genre's contemporary practitioners while exploring
how modern artists conform to and deviate from the movement's origins.

New York Mon Amour
On a perpetually frozen planet Earth, a second train shares the same track around the world as the
perpetually moving Snowpiercer, from which a small group emerges that will brave the cold in order to
explore and scavenge.

The Rise of Io
The continent of Madaras promised a new start for settlers but 200 years after its discovery, the war
rages on. Deep within this savage and untamed land, a darkness builds that must be stopped at all costs.

Scary Godmother Omnibus
On a perpetually frozen planet Earth, a second train shares the same track around the world as the
perpetually moving Snowpiercer, from which a small group emerges that will brave the cold in order to
explore and scavenge.

The Death House
Originally published in hardcover in 2016 by Alfred A. Knopf.

Lone Sloane 2
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When Lucy Brennan, a Miami Beach personal-fitness trainer, disarms an apparently crazed gunman, the
police and the breaking-news cameras are not far behind. Within hours, Lucy becomes a hero. The solitary
eye-witness, the depressed and overweight Lena Sorenson, thrilled by Lucy's heroism and decisiveness,
becomes obsessed with the trainer and enrolls as a client at her Bodysculpt gym. It quickly becomes
clear that Lena is more interested in Lucy's body than her own, and a budding fatal attraction takes
hold. However, it's when Lucy imprisons Lena, and can't stop thinking about the sex lives of Siamese
twins, that the real problems start. In Lucy and Lena, Irvine Welsh has created two of his most
memorable female protagonists, and one of the most bizarre, sadomasochistic folie à deux in contemporary
fiction. The Sex Lives of Siamese Twins taps into two great obsessions of our time--how we look and
where we live--and tells a story so subversive and dark it blacks out the Florida sun.

The Ables
In a future where the outside world is encased in ice, the last humans, representing a hierarchy of lost
society, travel on a train that never stops, but their relative peace is unsettled when the train's poor
become disgruntled.

47 Ronin
Stranger Things meets Black Mirror and Ready Player One in this unsettling, near-future science fiction
standalone. Something is rotten in the state of the NutriStart Skills Academy With the discovery of a
human skull on the playing fields, children displaying symptoms of an unfamiliar, grisly virus and a
catastrophic malfunction in the site's security system, the NSA is about to experience a week that no
amount of rebranding can conceal. As the school descends into chaos, teacher Tom Rosen goes looking for
answers - but when the real, the unreal and the surreal are indistinguishable, the truth can be
difficult to recognise. One pupil, Gabriel Backer, may hold the key to saving the school from destroying
itself and its students, except he has already been expelled. Not only that - he has disappeared down
the rabbit-hole of "Alpha Omega" - the world's largest VR role-playing game, filled with violent
delights and unbridled debauchery. But the game quickly sours. Gabriel will need to confront the real
world he's been so desperate to escape if he ever wants to leave

Dr. Mutter's Marvels
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Presents the adventures of Exopolis Tower repairman Mishima as he, and other passengers, become trapped
underground in a subway car after a massive earthquake.

Reaver Volume 2: The Grim After
A lethal joyride into today’s new breed of technogeeks, Coupland’s forthcoming novel updates Microserfs
for the age of Google. Ethan Jarlewski and five co-workers whose names start with J are bureaucratically
marooned in jPod. jPod is a no-escape architectural limbo on the fringes of a massive Vancouver game
design company. The six workers daily confront the forces that define our era: global piracy, boneheaded
marketing staff, people smuggling, the rise of China, marijuana grow ops, Jeff Probst, and the ashes of
the 1990s financial tech dream. jPod’s universe is amoral and shameless. The characters are products of
their era even as they’re creating it. Everybody in Ethan’s life inhabits a moral grey zone. Nobody is
exempt, not even his seemingly straitlaced parents or Coupland himself, as readers will see. Full of
word games, visual jokes and sideways jabs, this book throws a sharp, pointed lawn dart into the heart
of contemporary life. jPod is Douglas Coupland at the top of his game. Excerpt from jPod: I slunk into
the BoardX meeting where Steve, Gord-O, and staff from the loftiest perches of the food chain were still
trying to nail the essence of Jeff the Charismatic Turtle. Prototype turtle sketches were pinned onto a
massive cork wall, all of them goofy and teensploitational: sunglasses, baggy pants and (dear God) a
terry-cloth sweatband. “Does Jeff the Turtle follow players around the entire time they manipulate their
third person?” “Almost. Like Watson is to Sherlock Holmes.” “Can you imagine how annoying that would
be?” “Maybe the buddy isn’t such a good idea.” Steve squashed that hope. “It’s going to be a buddy.
Players will love it.” “It’s really Poochie-Joins-Itchy-and-Scratchy.” “How am I ever going to look
somebody who plays Tony Hawk games in the face again?” “Isn’t our turtle supposed to be a bit more
studly?” “Turtles aren’t studly by nature.” “What about the turtle they used in the 1950s to pimp the
atomic weapons program? He was kind of studly.” “No he wasn’t and, besides, he’s dead.” “What?” “Dead.
Hanged himself from the side of his posh midtown Manhattan terrarium. Left a note saying he couldn’t
handle the shame of what he’d done. Wrote it on a piece of Bibb lettuce.”

Soviet Daughter
Seven nightmarish versions of Batman from seven dying alternate realities have been recruited by the
dark god Barbatos to terrorize the WorldÕs Greatest Heroes in our universe. They threaten life across
the Multiverse, and the Justice League may be powerless to stop them! We introduce you to: The Batman
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Who Laughs: a lunatic driven mad by his worldÕs Joker. The Red Death: a thief who stole his realityÕs
Speed Force power. The Drowned: a female, amphibious Batman. The Dawnbreaker: a twisted Green Lantern.
The Murder Machine: a deranged, deadly cyborg. The Merciless: a warrior who wears the helmet of Ares.
The Devastator: a part-human, part-Doomsday monster. Featuring stories from Scott Snyder, James Tynion
IV, Peter J. Tomasi, Grant Morrison, Joshua Williamson, Ethan Van Sciver, Philip Tan, Tyler Kirkham,
Francis Manapul, Riley Rossmo, Tony S. Daniel, Howard Porter, Doug Mahnke and many more! Collects the
seven Dark Nights: Batman tie-in one-shots and Dark Knights Rising: The Wild Hunt #1.

Little Explorers: Under the Sea
Enjoy this definitive collection of the hit series that has been adapted into two animated specials and
a stage show, full of strange happenings, kind monsters, and Halloween adventures sure to delight and
spook young and old alike! Includes the fully painted kid's books Scary Godmother, The Revenge of Jimmy,
The Mystery Date, and The Boo Flu, as well as every comic-book story in the Scary Godmother canon and a
sketchbook section featuring early concept art.

Snowpiercer
"Contains materials originally published in single magazine form as 'Divinity' #1-4"--Indicia.

Simpsons Comics Knockout
At sixteen, bivouacked on a mountainside beneath a sky filled with stars, Jean-Marc Rochette has already
begun measuring himself against some of Europe's highest peaks. 0The Aiguille Dibona, the Coup de Saber,
La Meije: the summits of the Massif des Ecrins, to which he escapes as a teenager, spark both
exhilaration and fear. At times, they are a playground for adventure. At others, they are a battlefield.
The young climber is acutely aware that death lurks in the frozen corridors of the French Alps.0In
'Altitude', Jean-Marc Rochette tells the story of his formative years, as a climber and as an artist.
Part coming-of-age story, part love letter to the Alps, this autobiographical graphic novel captures the
thrill and the terror invoked by high mountains, and considers one man's obsession with getting to the
top of them.

Machine Man
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This is the story of Julia Alekseyeva and her great-grandmother Lola. Born in 1910 to a poor, Jewish
family outside of Kiev, Lola lived through the Bolshevik revolution, a horrifying civil war, Stalinist
purges, and the Holocaust. She taught herself to read, and supported her extended family working as a
secretary for the notorious NKVD (which became the KGB) and later as a lieutenant for the Red Army.
Interwoven with Lola's history we find Julia's own struggles of coming of age in an immigrant family in
Chicago, and her political awakening in the midst of the radical politics of the turn of the millennium.

LoveStar
Scientist Charles Neumann loses a leg in an industrial accident. It's not a tragedy. It's an
opportunity. Charlie always thought his body could be better. He begins to explore a few ideas. To build
parts. Better parts. Prosthetist Lola Shanks loves a good artificial limb. In Charlie, she sees a man on
his way to becoming artificial everything. But others see a madman. Or a product. Or a weapon. A story
for the age of pervasive technology, Machine Man is a gruesomely funny unraveling of one man's quest for
ultimate self-improvement.

Snowpiercer
Check out the New York Times best selling comics series before the new season of Umbrella Academy debuts
July 31st 2020 on Netflix! With a new Netflix show and a third comics series, the dysfunctional family
of superheroes returned with a vengeance in 2019. Now that acclaimed series, Hotel Oblivion, gets an
oversized hardcover treatment, with the complete 7-issue story, plus a greatly expanded sketchbook
section. Faced with an increasing number of lunatics with superpowers eager to fight his wunderkind
brood, Sir Reginald Hargreeves developed the ultimate solution . . . But their past is coming back to
haunt them. Collects The Umbrella Academy: Hotel Oblivion issues #1-#7.

Snowpiercer
Collects twelve episodes from comic books featuring Scrooge McDuck and his nephew Donald that were
written and illustrated by Don Rosa and offers background information on Rosa's life and work.

Dark Nights: Metal: Dark Knights Rising
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Anna Karenina left her husband for a dashing officer. Lady Chatterley left hers for the gamekeeper. Now
Alice Coombs has her boyfriend for nothing … nothing at all. Just how that should have come to pass and
what Philip Engstrand, Alice’s spurned boyfriend, can do about it is the premise for this vertiginous
speculative romance by the acclaimed author of Gun, with Occasional Music. Alice Coombs is a particle
physicist, and she and her colleagues have created a void, a hole in the universe, that they have taken
to calling Lack. But Lack is a nullity with taste—tastes; it absorbs a pomegranate, light bulbs, an
argyle sock; it disdains a bow tie, an ice ax, and a scrambled duck egg. To Alice, this selectivity
translates as an irresistible personality. To Philip, it makes Lack an unbeatable rival, for how can he
win Alice back from something that has no flaws—because it has no qualities? Ingenious, hilarious, and
genuinely mind-expanding, As She Climbed Across the Table is the best boy-meets-girl-meets-void story
ever written.

Walt Disney Uncle Scrooge and Donald Duck
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px Calibri} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px;
font: 12.0px Calibri; min-height: 14.0px} Prepare to stare Death in the face! Fantomas, the ruthless
master of crime and terror from countless books, films, and serials, finally faces justice! Alas, the
man of a hundred faces is determined not to go to the grave alone… and his epitaph will be written in
nightmares. Adapted from the work of Marcel Allain and Pierre Souvestre, with a plot worthy of the best
noir novels, Bocquet Rocheleau plunges the reader into the Paris of the 1910s and provokes terror and
fascination by resurrecting Fantomas, the an of a hundred faces… All masked men and women who grace the
pages of American comics and movie screens are Fantomas’ illegitimate children. His blood flows in the
veins of each of them. “From the second I started reading you couldn’t have wrenched it out of my hands.
It’s a perfect blend of horror, humor, and heart. This book will make you laugh one moment and terrify
you the next.” – Chris King (Penny Dreadful)

The Wrath of Fantomas

The Walking Dead: Compendium 2
Lone Sloane is still stuck on the planet aptly named Delirius, one of the strangest places in the
galaxy. The lonely traveler is in trouble: he was struck by an erasure arrow by the fanatical monks of
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the Red Redemption. He is accompanied by Mali, the daughter of his friend Yearl Martian, first in his
travels to the destitute underground world of Delirius then to find Yearl and Lance, Mali's lover and
then in the mission to save the inhabitants of Delirius from the spreading madness!

High Dive
Thomas Mutter was an audacious medical innovator who pioneered the use of ether as anaesthesia, the
sterilisation of surgical tools and a compassion- based vision for helping the severely deformed, which
clashed with the sentiments of the mid- nineteenth century. Brilliant, outspoken and handsome, Mutter
was flamboyant in every aspect of his life. He wore pink silk suits to perform surgery, added an umlaut
to his surname just because he could and amassed an immense collection of medical oddities that would
later form Philadelphia's Mutter Museum.

Shanghai Dream
When a flying terrorist attempts to assassinate the president on Air Force One, it becomes clear that
super-humans are living WMDs. A government agency is formed to monitor these "Psychos." Jake Riley is an
agent assigned to watch them, but when he's betrayed by his own agency and his life is destroyed, Jake's
only option is to become the very thing he hates: a Psycho.

JPod
2013 Philip K. Dick Award Special Citation of Excellence "Orwell, Vonnegut, and Douglas Adams are felt
on every page, though Magnason is never derivative. His satire and insightful social commentary sweeten
the pot and the sheer wackiness of Magnason’s oversized imagination is invigorating."—Publishers Weekly,
starred review LoveStar, the enigmatic and obsessively driven founder of the LoveStar corporation, has
unlocked the key to transmitting data via birdwaves, thus freeing mankind from wires and devices, and
allowing consumerism, technology, and science to run rampant over all aspects of daily life. Cordless
modern men and women are paid to howl advertisements at unsuspecting passers-by, REGRET machines
eliminate doubt over roads not taken, soul mates are identified and brought together (while existing,
unscientifically validated relationships are driven remorselessly asunder), and rocketing the dead into
the sky becomes both a status symbol and a beautiful, cathartic show for those left behind. Indridi and
Sigrid, two blissfully happy young lovers, have their perfect worlds threatened (along with Indridi’s
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sanity) when they are “calculated apart” and are forced to go to extreme lengths to prove their love.
Their journey ultimately puts them on a collision course with LoveStar, who is on his own mission to
find what might become the last idea in the world. Steeped in influences ranging from Italo Calvino,
Jorge Luis Borges, and Kurt Vonnegut to George Orwell, Douglas Adams, and Monty Python, Andri Snær
Magnason has created a surreal yet uncomfortably familiar world, where the honey embrace of love does
its utmost to survive amid relentless and overpowering controls.

Snowpiercer 2: The Explorers
The Ables, set in a world of secret superheroes who protect the world unknowingly, follows a Phillip,
12-year-old boy who finds out he has the power of telekinesis and is also blind. He is ecstatic to
attend super hero school until he learns he has been placed in a special class for disabled kids with
powers. Now, Philip and his friends -The Ables- must overcome more than villains in order to maximize
their powers and identify the growing evil threatening humanity. The Ables is a fast-paced, captivating
debut novel from Jeremy Scott, a bold new voice in fantasy and sci-fi, and already a widely popular
storyteller as co-creator and narrator of CinemaSins, a YouTube channel that has amassed more than 8
million subscribers.

Alpha Omega
Toby’s life was perfectly normal… until it was unravelled by something as simple as a blood test. Taken
from his family, Toby now lives in the Death House; an out-of-time existence far from the modern world,
where he, and the others who live there, are studied by Matron and her team of nurses. They’re looking
for any sign of sickness. Any sign of their wards changing. Any sign that it’s time to take them to the
sanatorium. No one returns from the sanatorium. Living in his memories of the past, Toby spends his days
fighting his fear. But then a new arrival in the house shatters the fragile peace, and everything
changes. Because everybody dies. It’s how you choose to live that counts.

As She Climbed Across the Table
Four dark stories center around depressed and disgruntled characters living in New York City in the
early 1980s.
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Snowpiercer: Prequel Vol. 1: Extinction
Tenth-grader Tom Parking's dream of being swept away to a fantasy land where he becomes a hero nearly
comes true when he finds himself the Chosen One of a nameless world, the most annoying, least "cool"
place in the universe.

Metro Survive, 2
When five deep-time explorers find themselves stranded in the distant past of 2015, they're forced to
adapt to a primitive world of iPhone 6s's and cars that can't even drive themselves. But when a rift in
space-time starts spitting out dinosaurs, giant robots, and other strange phenomena, only the marooned
"PastAways" can defend the twenty-first century from the terrors of the timestream! Collects issues
#1-#6 of the Dark Horse original series, plus a short story from Dark Horse Presents all in full-color!

The Umbrella Academy Library Edition Volume 3: Hotel Oblivion
Ella Patel – thief, con-artist and smuggler – is in the wrong place at the wrong time. One night, on the
border of a demilitarized zone run by the body-swapping alien invaders, she happens upon a man and woman
being chased by a group of assailants. The man freezes, leaving the woman to fight off five attackers at
once, before succumbing. As she dies, to both Ella and the man’s surprise, the sparkling light that
rises from the woman enters Ella, instead of the man. She soon realizes she’s been inhabited by Io, a
low-ranking Quasing who was involved in some of the worst decisions in history. Now Ella must now help
the alien presence to complete her mission and investigate a rash of murders in the border states that
maintain the frail peace. With the Prophus assigned to help her seemingly wanting to stab her in the
back, and the enemy Genjix hunting her, Ella must also deal with Io’s annoying inferiority complex. To
top it all off, Ella thinks the damn alien voice in her head is trying to get her killed. And if you
can’t trust the voices in your head, who can you trust? File Under: Science Fiction [Ella From the Block
| Alien Inside | War Without End | Shape Up and Strike Back]

Crap Kingdom
Returning with the second eight volumes of the fan-favorite, New York Times bestseller series, The
Walking Dead, collected into one massive paperback collection! This is the perfect collection for any
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fan of the Emmy Award-winning television series on AMC: over one-thousand pages chronicling the next
chapter of Robert Kirkman's Eisner Award-winning continuing story of survival horror - beginning with
Rick Grimes' struggle to survive after the prison raid, to the group's finding short solace in The
Community, and the devastation that follows. In a world ruled by the dead, we are finally forced to
finally start living. Collects The Walking Dead #49-96.
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